(National Headquarters Philippine Coast Guard)
Bids and Awards Committee
139 25" Street, Port Area
1018 Manila

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT FOR OPENING OF BID
Design and Build for the Construction of Philippine Coast Guard General Hospital
In view of the lack of quorum for the scheduled Bid Opening of the above-mentioned
project on 11 October 2024, 10:00 A.M, all concerned are hereby notified that the new
schedule for Bid Opening will be on 15 October 2024, 01:00 P.M at Conference A,
Bachrach Building Il, 23rd St. Cor A.C Delgado St. Port Area, 1018 Manila.

For guidance and information of all concerned.

RADM HOSTILLO ARTURO CORNELIO PCG

Chairperson, NHQ-PCG Bids and Awards Comr&ittee

Received by the Bidder:

Date:
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